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Received a call from a concerned resident about a car on 
Main St. during snow storms. Spoke with Bailey and 
foiiowed up the complaint. 

Spoke with Steve Fox about the 2 Businesses coming in 
the Village.He said ne has been in contact witn them. 

Been in contact with the person who wants to open the To 
Go restaurant 214 Main St. She came to the Planning 
Board Meeting. 

A homeowner called for a Building Permit to put up a 
garage or carport at home on Main St. 

Called and sent out sidewalk snow removal to 3 homes on 
Main St. 1 responded back. 

Was asked by the homeowner on Pleasant St. if a building 
permit was needed for a re roof on the barn and told him 
no. 



Asked Afton Police to accompany me to ask the 
Homeowner on Main St. to stop dumping his stove ashes 
on other properties. He said he wouid stop. 

Spoke with the County about Delinquent Tax Foreclosure 
on the homes in Village was told they were going to try to 
start procedure in May/June if it does not get extended 
again. 

Foiiowed up on Street Light outages. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any problems or questions please feei free to contact me. 


